
 

Fire Extinguishers 
 
 

Here’s item 13.3 on p289 of the current ACU Handbook: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We had an incident in the paddock at Cadwell that serves to 
illustrate why it's important for riders to keep a 2kg Dry Powder 
extinguisher handy. 
 
Please check you do have this as part of your kit at the circuit. 
 
Our President, Ted McDonald will be around the paddock at 
Snetterton doing spot-checks! 
  
 

13.3 FIRE EXTINGUISHERS 
Each working vehicle in the Paddock must have a 2kg (minimum) dry powder fire 
extinguisher available for immediate use. This extinguisher must show the date 
of the last annual inspection. Noncompliance with this regulation will incur a 
penalty imposed by the Clerk of the Course. 
 


